## =SUZOHAPP

Dear Valued Customer,

This communication is to inform you of upcoming changes at SUZOHAPP, how they will impact you and actions required to prepare.

## What is happening?

As SUZOHAPP continues to develop and invest in our gaming, amusement, and sports betting business, we will be making a few administrative changes that will require some small adjustments on the part of our customers. To support the growth of our business, the first adjustment will be shifting our business transaction to a new legal entity, Tax ID, and bank account.

This new legal entity is focused solely on the gaming, amusement, and sports betting division of SUZOHAPP.

## What does this mean for me?

As a result of this change, SUZOHAPP will require its customers to update the following information in their systems for accurate order processing.

	Details
General Information	SUZOHAPP Americas, LLC will be transitioned to a <b>new legal entity SUZOHAPP America, LLC</b> .
Supplier Information for Purchase Order Based Transactions	Any existing POs placed prior to September 30, 2022 but not yet paid, will need to be paid to the new bank account. New POs issued from this date forward (including all POs issued after Sept. 30, 2022) will need to reflect the new Tax ID and billing will be routed through the new bank account.
Additional Information	<ul> <li>Our new information is as follows:</li> <li>New Legal Name: SUZOHAPP America, LLC</li> <li>New Bank Account: 8026529208</li> <li>New Bank Routing Number: 043000096 - Wire, 031207607 - ACH</li> <li>New Employer Identification Number (EIN): 88-3928378</li> </ul>

## Actions Required:

We are asking for your assistance with a smooth transition. To avoid payment interruptions or delays please complete the following:

- All new POs should be submitted to the new entity. Should you have a PO that was placed prior to October 1, 2022 but not paid, please ensure it gets paid to the new bank account.
- Review and update new submission accounts for invoice submissions after October 1, 2022.
- Distribute this announcement to those within your company who may need to be aware of the upcoming changes.

We are working diligently to ensure we can transition without difficulty, maintaining a positive experience for our suppliers. We appreciate this is a significant change and we will make every effort to minimize disruptions and confusion. Thank you for your patience through this transition.

If you have any questions, please contact your sales representative for further information or clarification.

Thank you, SUZOHAPP